Republic of the Philippines

GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT POLICY BOARD
TECHNICAL SUPPORT OFFICE

NOTICE OF RENEWAL

31 January 2025

TERESITA P. MORADO

QOwner

AQUA GELMOR WATER REFILLING STATION
Kalayaan A. Corner Kaunlaran Extension,
Batasan Hills, Quezon City
teresitapena101260@gmail.com

Dear Ms. Morado:

We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the Procurement of Drinking Water
for GPPB-TSO is hereby renewed for a period of one (1) year in the amount of
Seventy-Three Thousand Three Hundred Ninety-Two Pesos (PhP73,392.00) in
accordance with the Guidelines on Renewal of Regular and Recurring Services
provided under 2016 revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No.
9184.

We appreciate your interest in renewing the contract for Procurement of Drinking
Water for GPPB-TSO and we look forward to your satisfactory performance of your
obligations under the project.

Sincerely yours,

ATTY. MAQA DIONESIA A. RIVERA-GUILLERMO

Officer-in-Charge
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TERESTA R MORADO
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